

13th February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Academy Leadership

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing today with exciting news regarding the leadership at the Academy.

As you will remember back in September Mr Fowler joined the Academy as Consultant Leader, working closely with Associate Principal Mrs Norris since October. I am delighted to inform you that, following a rigorous interview process, Mr Fowler has been appointed as the permanent Principal of the Academy.

During the interview the panel were impressed with Mr Fowler's absolute dedication to the children, and to creating the brilliant teaching and learning environment that they deserve. He has an absolute clarity on what the next steps are for us to continue to improve the Academy, and is already implementing his vision for the school. We are fortunate to have appointed such an experienced leader for the Academy.

Mr Fowler is a teacher with over 25 years' experience of working in schools across the North West. He has led schools in a variety of local authorities, and has also worked regionally supporting head teachers in schools in challenging circumstances. His most recent Headship was at Lyndhurst Primary in Oldham where he led the school out of special measures.

Please join me in congratulating Mr Fowler on his appointment as permanent Principal.

We are confident that under Mr Fowler's leadership, the continued hard work of our staff team and with your support, the Academy is in an excellent place to continue its journey of improvement.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Helen Arya

Regional Director (North West), Oasis Community Learning

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



